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After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

 

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Wednesday  

Multi-skills (Y1 & Y2) 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Wraparound Care 

Breakfast Club from 7.45am. 

After School Club up to 5.30pm. 

If you wish your child to 

attend our Breakfast Club or 

After School Club, please book 

them on in advance via your 

Parentmail account. 

 

 

 

Holidays in term-time 

If you are taking your child out 

of school in term-time please 

complete a notification of 

absence form. These are 

available from the school office. 

Please be aware that all term-

time holidays are classed as 

unauthorised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 St John's CE Primary School 

Church Street 

Pemberton 

Wigan 

WN50DT 

Phone: 01942 222133 

Fax: 01942 215774 

E-mail: enquiries@admin.saintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

www.saintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

  

 

Christingle 

The children enjoyed our 

Christingle service in school 

last week, which was led by 

Reverend Catherine. 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Lambs 

Little Lambs, our parent and 

child group is on Wednesday 

morning at 9.00am every week. 

It is available for 0-3 year olds. 

You do not need to book, but all 

children must be accompanied 

by an adult.  

 

   

 

 

 

Year 6 Worship 

Our Year 6 children will be 

performing their class worship 

on Wednesday 14th February in 

the school hall at 9.15am. Their 

worship will be based on our 

Christian value love. We hope to 

see you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 12th January 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Matilda Hewitt 

Year 1 – Lottie Begley 

Year 2 – Alfie Jackson  

Year 3 – Filip Simpkin 

Year 4 – Charlie Hewlett 

Year 5 – Connor Houghton 

Year 6 – Katie Arrowsmith 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 19th January 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Violet Cottrill  

Year 1 – Elsie Kenyon 

Year 2 – Lydia Kyte 

Year 3 – Kaide Fisher 

Year 4 – Maddison Hunt 

Year 5 – Ella-Mai Johnson 

Year 6 – Kaitlyn Ashcroft 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 26th January 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Scarlett Cowlishaw 

Year 1 – Oba Adekunle 

Year 2 – Elias Lasmanis 

Year 3 – John Assheton 

Year 4 – James Baldwin 

Year 5 – Caitlyn Dean 

Year 6 – Jack Winstanley 

 

Christian Values 

This term we are looking at the 

value of Love. Our winners of 

the Christian Values award are: 

W/E 12.01.24 

Teddy Ollerton – Year 2 

April Nesmejanow – Year 4 

 

W/E 19.01.24 

Alexander Petrov – Reception 

Andrew Richardson – Year 3 

 

 

 

26th January 2024 

 

 

W/E 26.01.24 

Sophia Bithell – Year 2 

Flynn Hignett – Year 6 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will continue for our 

Year 3 children until the end of 

the school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payment should be made via your 

Parentmail account. 

 

Year 4 

On the 13h February our Year 4 

children will be performing their 

music concert. It will take place 

in the school hall at 10.00am. 

The children will be showing off 

their talents playing clarinets 

and flutes. Everyone is welcome, 

we look forward to seeing you 

there.  

 

 

 

Musical Evening with Friends 

On Thursday 15th February we 

will be holding a concert in 

school and our Music Theatre 

will be performing as part of 

this concert. Guest singers will 

also be performing. Letters will 

been sent out to parents/carers 

of our Music Theatre Group on 

Monday. The concert starts at 

7pm, but we would like the 

children to return to school at 

6.30pm. We would also like the 

children to wear their Music 

Theatre t-shirts along with dark 

coloured jeans, leggings or 

trousers. Please return your 

child’s permission slip to school 

ASAP. We are looking forward 

to seeing you there. 

 

     

 


